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In our Winter 2019 newsletter we provide updates on:

work to introduce the new Breathing Space scheme which will provide
legal protection from creditor enforcement for people in problem debt to
enable them to seek advice and enter into an appropriate debt relief
solution
plans to mark the 10th anniversary of the introduction of Debt Relief
Orders
our work with other agencies to combat modern slavery
the newly introduced special administration regime for further education
institutions and sixth form colleges
the creation of the new Counter Fraud Profession within the Civil
Service
how to email us after 1 April 2019
customer service standards
ensuring PPI compensation is claimed for the benefit of creditors before
the 29 August 2019 deadline.

Plus we ask for your feedback on what you think of our Newsletter.

You can also subscribe to receive future issues of the newsletter direct to
your inbox.
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